
 

 

November 23 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
As you are all aware, our new state-of-the-art DBS Wakra campus will open in August for the 
commencement of the 2024/2025 academic year. Available here are renderings of internal features which 
I am sure that all parents will be very interested in seeing and which are being worked on tirelessly at this 
moment. Our new campus will have world-class facilities unrivalled in our local area and will complement 
the outstanding teaching & learning already in place. 
 
External renderings of our new campus have been available for some time, of course, and parents can also 
view these images via the same link above, as well as seeing the location of the school. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
 

https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/new-campus/
mailto:steven.miles@dbswakra.com

